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10th June 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We were delighted to hear the news about plans for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
next year and to receive the Government’s confirmation of a reduction in the number 
of school sessions required for academic year 2021-2022.   
 
To allow schools to take advantage of the additional Bank Holiday, the Local 
Authority have designated Friday 27th May 2022 as a non-term day.  In line with that, 
I am pleased to confirm that Term 5 in academic year 2021-22 will end on Thursday 
26th May 2022.   
 
Please find attached updated term dates for 2021-22 and dates for 2022-23. 
 
May I also take this opportunity to remind you that we have a training day this month 
on Friday 25th June 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 
Executive Headteacher 


